
 
 
 

 

THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES HOSTS  

THE CANDIDATES FOR SUPERINTENDENT 

 

On Thursday, March 23, 2023 at 6:00 p.m., at the 

Woodland High School Gymnasium located at 4128 

Highway 78 Dorchester, South Carolina, the finalists 

for superintendent of Dorchester County School 

District Four will attend a Meet and Greet to meet the 

Dorchester County School District Four community.  

All parents, students, staff and community members 

are invited to the 6:00 p.m. meeting. 

 

Please plan to participate in the event. 

 

 

 


